








On behalf of Halfway Community Council, and the community it represents, we look forward
to hearing back from you.

Should you require any further information then please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely

/Ocm fm e el

Douglas Beard

Chair of the Halfway Community Council

Page | 10





